
 PANTHER     PRESS 

 Holy     Family,     believing     that     each     student     is     a     child     of     God,     challenges     each     to     embrace     the 
 Gospel     message 

 through     the     traditions     of     the     Catholic     faith,     to     achieve     academic     excellence     and     to     grow     as 
 saints. 

 August     18,      2022 

 Dear     Parent/Guardian, 

 This     remarkable     staff     is     so     excited     to     welcome     you     to     school! 

 We     spent     an     amazing     week     preparing     ourselves     both     spiritually     and     academically.     We     began 
 with     ALL     of     our     teachers     and     administrators     in     the     diocese     joining     together     for     a     Back     to     School 



 Spiritual     Event     led     by     Fr.     John     Riccardo     and     celebrating     the     Solemnity     of     the     Blessed     Virgin 
 Mary     with     Bishop     Boyea.     We     are     ready! 

 Exciting     news     to     share… 

 I     am     proud     to     announce     that     our     music/band     position     is     now     filled!     Please     join     me     in     welcoming 
 Mr.     Zachary     Forsleff     to     our     HFS     staff.     He     is     a     2020     graduate     of     Grand     Valley     and     has 
 remarkable     musical     talents!     Please     be     sure     to     stop     by     the     music     room     and     meet     him! 

 Staff     changes: 

 Mr.     Moore     has     accepted     an     art     teaching     position     in     Lansing.     We     are     currently     looking     for     an     art 
 teacher.     I     will     keep     you     posted. 

 The     drivers     from     the     Grand     Blanc     Transportation     will     be     at     our     Ice     Cream     Social     today     to 
 answer     any     questions     you     may     have.     I     will     share     the     bus     routes     once     I     receive     them     from     Grand 
 Blanc. 

 If     you     do     not     receive     a     text     message     from     HFS     at     10am     TODAY     inviting     you     to     our     PTO     Ice 
 Cream     Social,     please     communicate     with     the     school     office.     We     want     to     keep     everyone     informed. 

 We     are     looking     forward     to     a     FANTASTIC     school     year     with     you     and     your     child(ren). 

 2022-2023     Holy     Family     Staff: 

 Mrs.     Christine 
 Koskodan 

 Preschool     3’s 
 teacher 

 Mr.     Dan     LeBeau  Seventh     Grade 
 Homeroom 

 7A 

 Mrs.     Allie     Jurcak  3AM     Aide  Ms.     Sherrie     Werschky  Seventh     Grade 
 Homeroom 

 7B 



 Mrs.     Carolyn     Swanson  3PM     Aide 

 Aide     for     KA/1A 

 Mrs.     Cindy     Bronson  Eighth     Grade 

 8B 

 Mrs.     Lisa     McNally  Preschool     4’s     and 
 Kindergarten     Prep 
 teacher 

 Preschool     Director 

 Mrs.     Karen     Garland  Eighth     Grade 

 8A 

 Mrs.     Lorie     Tenerelli  Aide     for     4’s     &     KP 

 Athletic     Director 

 Coming     soon!  Art 

 Mrs.     Katie     Bradburn  Kindergarten 

 KA 

 Mr.     Zachary     Forsleff  Band/Music 

 Mrs.     Tami     Wolfram  Kindergarten 

 KB 

 Mrs.     Kate     Piper  Media 

 Mrs.     Maria     Boggan  First     Grade 

 1A 

 Mr.     Bret     Panter  Physical     Education 

 Ms.     Kristen     Bluhm  First     Grade 

 1B     (returning 
 9-26-22) 

 Mrs.     Cathy     Buell  Technology 

 Mr.     Ted     DeWolff  First     Grade     Guest 
 Teacher 

 Sr.     Sharon     Hektor  Teacher     Associate 



 Mrs.     Beth     Holifield  Aide     for     KB/1B 

 Accompanist 

 Drama     Director 

 Mrs.     Patti     Freund  Extended     Care 
 Director 

 Mrs.     Jill     Welch  Second     Grade 

 2B 

 Mrs.     Laura     Brooks  Extended     Care     PM 
 Aide 

 Mrs.     Bethany     Zloto  Second     Grade 

 2A 

 Mrs.     Anne     Garza  Extended     Care     Aide 
 AM/PM 

 Ms.     Niki     Gilbert  Third     Grade 

 3B 

 Mrs.     Mary     O’Dell  Extended     Care     PM 
 Aide 

 Mrs.     Cherie     King  Third     Grade 

 3A 

 Ms.     Karmen     Williams  Extended     Care     PM 
 Aide 

 Ms.     Kayelin     Mazur  Fourth     Grade 

 4A 

 Coming     soon!  Cook 

 Mrs.     Mary     Heron  Fourth     Grade 

 4B 

 Mrs.     Holly     Farmer  Kitchen     Assistant 

 Mr.     Luke     Quaranta  Fifth     Grade 
 Homeroom 

 5A 

 Mrs.     Bobbie     LeRoy  Custodian 



 Mrs.     Laura     Sturgess  Fifth     Grade 
 Homeroom 

 5B 

 Mrs.     Cindy     Jones  Lobby     Receptionist 

 Mrs.     Marsha     Kessler  Sixth     Grade 
 Homeroom 

 6A 

 Mrs.     Chasity 
 Campbell 

 Secretary 

 Ms.     Maria     Gonzalez  Sixth     Grade 
 Homeroom 

 6B 

 Mrs.     Lisa     Harvey  Administrative 
 Assistant 

 Mrs.     Carol     Malenich  Reading     Resource 
 Teacher 

 Mrs.     Jennifer     McAvoy  Nurse 

 Mrs.     Lindsay     Rogers  Math     Resource 
 Teacher 

 Mrs.     Theresa     Purcell  Principal 

 Fr.     Joe     Krupp  Pastor  Dcn.     Denny     Pennell  Deacon 

 Fr.     Le     Vodivodi  Parochial     Vicar  Mr.     Chuck     Wright  Business     Manager 

 Dcn.     Dan     Medich  Deacon  Mr.     Donnie     Schmidt  Custodian 

 Have     a     safe     and     blessed     weekend! 

 Mrs.     Theresa     Purcell,     Principal 



 AUGUST 

 17,     Wednesday     -     New     Family     Welcome     Meeting     beginning     with     Mass     at     6pm 

 (Science     Room     or     ARC) 

 18,     Thursday     -      PTO     Ice     Cream     Social/School     Supplies     Drop     Off/Visit     the 

 Classrooms     and     teachers     from     1pm     -     3pm 

 No     parking     in     the     St.     Joseph     Lot.     Information     tents     will     be     set     up 

 for     parents     to     visit,     kids     to     play,     and     ice     cream     distribution.     PTO 

 Supply     Kits     will     be     available     for     pick     up     in     the     St.     Joseph     Hall. 

 Chargers     Community     Night,     Powers     HS     Goggins     Field     House     6pm-8pm 

 23,     Tuesday     -     ½     day     for     Kindergarten-     Grade     8     students 

 Dismissal     at     11:20am 

 NO     GB     BUSES 

 24,     Wednesday     -     First     day     of     school     for     Kindergarten     Prep     (11:45am     -     2:45pm) 

 All     School     Mass     @     8am     -     Please     join     us! 

 NO     GB     AFTERNOON     BUSES 

 26,     Friday     -     7:00am     Wellness     Committee     Dash     Back     to     School     Run!     (Meet     @     SJC; 

 Run     Jewitt     Trail     -     on     sidewalk.     Healthy     snacks     in     SJC     before     school 

 bell.) 

 NO     GB     BUSES 

 27,     Saturday     -     CRIM     race 

 29,     Monday     -     POSITIVITY     SHIRT     +     uniform     bottoms 

 1st     day     for     Preschool     4’s 

 30,     Tuesday     -     1st     day     for     Preschool     3’s 

 31,     Wednesday     -     All     School     Mass     @     8am     -     Please     join     us! 




